
CHANGING PLACES: Installation of fittings in the Changing 
Places accessible change room and toilet at Four Kings car park 
is complete.

The facility is being operated and maintained by project partner 
Great Ocean Road Coast Committee and will open for use once 
Changing Places accreditation is approved.

Changing Places have an adult-sized change table, ceiling hoist 
and enough space for people with high physical needs, and 
their carers. People with high support needs access Changing 
Places using a specially issued key.

Changing Places are listed on a national register, helping people 
with high physical needs access essential facilities. Importantly, 
our Anglesea facility will help expand travel horizons.

FOREST ROAD: Final sealing of new shoulders on Forest Road 
between Gum Flats and Nortons roads will be completed during 
December.

The project will improve road safety, with widening and sealing 
of 2km of road shoulders, improved line marking and signs. 
Guardrails and signage will also be installed.

The $500k project is fully funded by the Australian Government 
Black Spot Program and administered by Regional Roads 
Victoria.

FOREST AND GRAYS ROADS: Council has recently completed 
shoulder widening, pavement strengthening and guardrail 
installation on a total of about 4km of Grays Road and Forest 
Road.

The work was jointly funded by Council and the Victorian 
Government’s Heavy Vehicle Safety and Productivity Program.

ELLIMATTA RESERVE: Construction of a new 32-space car 
park beside netball courts at Ellimatta Reserve is continuing on 
schedule.

The $195,325 project was successful in the Victorian 
Government’s Pick My Project community grants initiative and 
will improve safety for reserve users.

Earthwork and surfacing of the car park is scheduled for 
completion by mid-March.

Upgrading of lighting for the adjoining oval to 150 lux is 
complete and ready for launch early in 2020.

Sport and Recreation Victoria contributed $100,000 for the 
$280,000 lighting project, Surf Coast Shire Council $165,000 
and Anglesea Football Netball Club $15,000.

The higher quality lighting will enable use of the full ground for 
training and night games, and support growth of women’s and 
children’s programs.

AFTER-HOURS WASTE DROP-OFF: Installation of motion-
sensing lighting has improved safety at Anglesea’s after-hours 
waste drop-off site.

The depot, at the old 
entrance to Anglesea 
landfill, provides for 
people to drop off bags 
of domestic waste after 
hours.

Installation of closed 
circuit cameras has 
also enhanced safety, 
monitoring activity 
around the clock as well as 
helping to identify people 
illegally dumping material.

Anglesea Projects Spotlight
Community-focused projects are progressing in Anglesea.

www.surfcoast.vic.gov.au


